
Next week is St. Margaret's Collier Street School eco week! Let’s learn 
more about our environment and keep working towards our Green 
Flag Award.



Why do we keep 
hearing about 
these problems 
in the news?



Why is our 
world 

warming 
up?





What can we do at Collier Street School?

Monday 14th

– Friday 18th

March 2022
How much electricity can we save?



During Eco Week you will also be doing different activities in 
your classroom to learn more about the environment around 
you and what you can do to help.

We look forward to hearing about what everyone has been 
doing in our sharing assembly next Friday.



Next Friday is 
also an 
important 
date. Eco 
Club want to 
help beyond 
our 
community. 
We have 
decided to 
adopt black 
rhinos in 
Malawi.





This is 
what the 
adoption 
charity 

says they 
will do 

with the 
money 

we raise 
and 

donate.



Eco Club are raising money for black rhinos in Malawi and we 
need your help!

Friday 18th March is Black Rhino Day!

Please bring in a £1 donation and wear something animal on 

this day.


